
I am writing to request that you please support the passing of HB 2970. Estheticians are already experiencing a severe decline in 
revenue and if we aren’t able to use the devices that we have been fully trained in, we will lose such a significant part of our income 
that I believe many of us would have to close our business for good.
I am a single mother, and working is my only lifeline for keeping myself and my two young daughters afloat.
It is extremely important to the survival of my business that I am able to continue the work I have done for three years now.
We are not asking to take away or change anything about what Advanced Estheticians can do. We are simply asking that our scope 
of practice remain as it has been.
Thank you.
Lesley House 


